£ MORAGA

ORINDA

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT THE
JULY 17, 2024 REGULAR BOARD MEETING
FOR THE
MORAGA-ORINDA FIRE DISTRICT
HAS BEEN CANCELLED.

1, Marcia Holbrook, District Secretary/District Clerk, hereby declare under penalty of perjury under the laws of the State of
California that this Cancellation Notice was posted at least 24 hours in advance on June 28, 2024, at the Moraga and Orinda Fire
Administration offices, Stations 41, 42, 43, 44 and 45. The Cancellation Notice was provided to the Moraga Town Office and
Orinda City Hall.

M oncvn. Vfolbomk
Marcia Holbrook
District Secretary/District Clerk

Further information may be obtained from the District Clerk
1280 Moraga Way, Moraga CA 94556

925-258-4501

info@mofd.org




